Fwd: Re: MADRA

From: denise.revell@knaptonvillage.org Wednesday 13 Mar, 13:22

To: Peter Neatherway | peter.neatherway @knaptonvillage.org

Hi Pete,

Please find attached, confirmation from MADRA that the Parish Council can make the lease public

Kind regards

Denise Revell

Denise Revell, plscc
Knapton Parish Council
email - parishclerk@knaptonvillage.org

Telephone - 07900 957888

From: Chris Rogers | To: Denise Revell | Tuesday 12 Mar,
chrisrogers1082@gmail.com denise.revell@knaptonvillage.org 20:03
Hi Denise,

All Trustees are in agreement that the existing lease can be made public. We would like to reiterate, as previously
stated, we would only be interested in negotiating terms with our landlord, Knapton Parish Council, and no other
external person/entity.

If you need anything more from us please don't hesitate to get in contact.

Regards

From: denise.revell@knaptonvillage.org Monday 11 Mar, 14:24
To the Trustees of MADRA

Following our emailed agreement to make arrangements to allow the current lease between Knapton Parish Council
(the Landlord) and the MADRA Charity (the Tenant) to be made publicly available, we are pleased to confirm that by a

majority vote of members of the Parish Council it was agreed to ratify this arrangement, and with your agreement

make the lease available to the public.

This is for the specific purpose of "being able to share the agreed changes and discussing other potential changes at

a public meeting to be called by the Parish Council specifically for this purpose.”

We look forward to receiving your reciprocal agreement by return.



mailto:parishclerk@knaptonvillage.org

Kind regards

Denise Revell

Denise Revell, plscc
Knapton Parish Council
email - parishclerk@knaptonvillage.org

Telephone - 07900 957888
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